
 

 

February 10, 2022 

 

Memo to: BioQuip Customers 

Memo re: BioQuip Closing 

 

After 75 years in operation, BioQuip will be closing and ceasing operations on March 11, 2022. 

We appreciate the support you have provided over the years and we could not have been successful 

without your valued patronage. 

The following conditions apply to all customer orders that are currently on hand and those that are 

placed up to the day we discontinue operations. 

We will ship items that we have in stock and any backorders will be canceled and you will not 

receive those items 

Items in stock will be sold on a first come first served basis 

All sales are final and no returns will be accepted  

If you have prepaid for your order, any unshipped items will result in a refund by the method 

that you used to make payment, i.e., PayPal, Wire Transfer, Credit Card, or check. 

Please be patient when emailing our customer service team as a response to your questions may be 

delayed. 

Thank You, 

BioQuip Products, Inc. 

 

 

 

 


